
Temporary Traffic Regulation Order, Greno Woods 

This autumn felling operations relating to an outbreak of larch dieback and associated Statutory 

Plant Health Notice are to be carried out in Greno Woods.  To facilitate public safety during the 

works and the safe removal of timber via Sandy Lane, the Trust has applied to temporarily close the 

Sandy Lane byway and a number of footpaths and sections of bridleway that cross the Sandy Lane 

woodstacking area.  The proposed closures are shown on the map below 

 

Other than the restrictions/closures shown all other footpaths, bridleways and permissive routes will 

remain open as normal.  

It is the Trust’s intention that public access to the woods is restricted as little as possible so the 

affected rights of way will only be closed when necessary for public safety, and individual rights of 

way may be opened for periods during the works when it is safe to do so.  Fortunately, the large 



Rights of Way network at Greno mean that safe access to the reserve will be possible for walkers, 

cyclists and horse riders throughout the duration of the works. 

Access to the properties adjacent to Sandy Lane will be maintained at all times, and the Trust is 

already in communication with these property owners. 

 

For further details of the forestry works or the access restrictions associated with them please visit 

https://www.wildsheffield.com/reserves/greno-woods-reserve/ 

Or email nature.reserves@wildsheffield.com 

https://www.wildsheffield.com/reserves/greno-woods-reserve/

